
   

 

 

 

PRESS STATEMENT 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Wednesday January 12, 2022  
Contact: Permanent Secretary  
Kingstown, St. Vincent and the Grenadines  
 

 

SUBJECT: Exit Screening Suspended At Molecular Laboratory Unit (MLU) 

  

The Ministry of Health, Wellness and the Environment (MOHWE) wishes to advise the public 

that effective immediately the Molecular Laboratory Unit (MLU) of the MOHWE will no longer 

facilitate exit screening PCR testing at this time.  

 

Persons previously granted permission to utilize this service are asked to do so privately. The 

Ministry is monitoring the situation closely and will update the public accordingly. 


